

Student Check-in Guidelines

During check-ins you can:

- Get support while you are away from school.
- Ask questions about accessing the livestream/recordings and asynchronous materials.
- Ask guestions about what you are learning.
- Make sure you are ready to return as soon as you are able.

Your teacher will tell you how your check-in will occur, it may be:

- During the class period.
- On individual phone calls or Zoom meetings.
- In small group meetings on Zoom.
- In small groups with other students and teachers in your grade or subject.

Things to keep in mind

- Your teacher will provide your access to StreamIN/CheckIN no later than the THIRD day of your pause/quarantine.
- Check-ins are not designed to last long.
- Check-ins may be one-on-one or with small groups.
- Students are not required to attend check-ins.

If you are an English learner: Your teacher will use the United Language Group interpretation service. These interpreters are bound to confidentiality, the same way your teacher is.

If you are a student with a disability: Your check-in may be used to address your IEP goals if needed. The check-in may include your parent or caregiver.

Watch this short video to learn more about StreamIn/CheckIn